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This October, the Pikes Peak region will celebrate its 6th annual Arts Month, a local 
initiative to raise awareness for the quality, diversity and value of the arts in our 
community. Building on the popularity of National Arts & Humanities Month, our local 
Arts Month is orchestrated by the Cultural Office of the Pikes Peak Region, and 
everyone is invited to participate! The official call to action during Arts Month is to “have 
at least one new cultural experience with family or friends during the month of October!” 
 
A special landing page has been created at www.PeakRadar.com/ArtsMonth with 
complete information about Arts Month, as well as a link to a “Toolkit” of resources that 
are designed to help you to support the effort. For questions, or to learn more about 
how you can engage, email info@CulturalOffice.org, or call 719-634-2204. 
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